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Date: 6 September 2019 

Re:  Freedom of Information Request 
Ref: 219 - 2019 

Thank you for your email dated the 7th August 2019, requesting information 
regarding the Global Digital Exemplar Programme. 

The information that you require is as follows: 

I am writing in relation to the Global Digital Exemplar Programme that was 
announced in 2017. The treasury approved funding to be shared between 
Global Digital Exemplars and their Fast Followers with an aim to drive 
digital maturity in the NHS. 

Could you please specify what equipment or services this funding has been 
spent on within your trust since the GDE programme came into action? 

 MT Upgrade

 Digitising Clinical Pathways

 Lab order integration

 Oncology summary record

 Telehealth

 Clinician Virtual Desktop

 Fast user switching

 Regional Clinician Portal

 Online collaboration Tools

 Electronic Appraisal Solution

 IMO Clinical Coding

 Self-Check-in Kiosks

 Vital signs & Point of care testing

 Patient education & experience

 Patient Portal



 Clinical Speech Recognition

 Bedside Medication Verification

 MALINKO Scheduling App

 Clinical decision support

 MESH

 ePrescribing

I would also like to know if there been any data breaches within your trust 
that have been down to IT services or digital equipment?  If so, how many 
in the last 5 years? 

There have been no data breaches of this kind. 

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me 
on the email address provided below. 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications.     

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask 
for this to be investigated internally.  

If you are dissatisfied with the information you have received, you have the right 
to ask for an internal review.  

Both processes will be handled in accordance with our Trust’s Freedom of 
Information Policy and the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Internal investigation and internal review requests should be submitted within two 
months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be 
addressed to: Freedom of Information Review, The Clatterbridge Cancer Centre 
NHS Foundation Trust, Clatterbridge Road, Bebington, Wirral, CH63 4JY 

If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the internal investigation/review, you 
have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. 
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s 
Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
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